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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Important information about school shoes

When purchasing your child’s school shoes ready for the new academic year, can you please be mindful of the following school rule:

School shoes must be plain black, business style with leather upper.  Large bows, coloured, silver or gold accessories are not permitted.  

Some retailers call their training shoes, shoes so please always consider before purchasing ‘if it looks like a trainer it will not be permitted’.

To support you, please see below a selection of images that are acceptable and conversely ones that are not.

Acceptable:						Not Acceptable:
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We obviously want every child to start a new academic year positively so please ensure your child has the correct footwear. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
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Mrs A. Cundle
Assistant Headteacher 
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THe DeaN TrusT
Lord Derby Academy

Chief Executive: Mr Tarun Kapur CBE
Academies Director: Mr Barry Bridden Med Msc
Headteacher: Miss Victoria Gowan NPQH

26" May 2017

PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL

Mrs M Mclnally
1 Blacklow Brow
Huyton
Liverpool
Merseyside

L36 5XE

Dear Michelle

Following the Health Review meeting which took place at your home on 121" May 2017 you informed
me that it is your intention to return to work full time as Teaching Assistant Level 1 on Monday 5"

June.

In order to complete your safe return to work | will complete a back to work interview with you at
9.00am on Monday 5" June, before you enter the main building. Could you please bring to this
meeting confirmation from your doctor that you are fit for work.

Please find enclosed with this letter an amended copy of notes welfare visit notes that took place at
your home on 8" May 2017.

If there are any reasons you are unable to return on 5" June please confirm this to Joanne Riley,
HR and Operations Assistant on 0151 477 8860.

Yours sincerely

Amanda Cundle
Assistant Headteacher
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